
Hampshire & Isle of Wight 
Diabetic Eye Screening Programme 

If you have any questions call 01983 898700 or check out 

the new website www.desphiow.co.uk  

Diabetes is the second largest cause of preventable 

blindness in adults, so don’t lose sight of your screening 

appointment 

A new Hampshire & Isle of Wight Diabetic Eye Screening Programme (DESP) will be 

formed on the 1st April 2017. All patients who use the Diabetic Eye Screening      

Service, will be contacted inviting them to attend their next screening appointment. 

If you use this service, you do not need to take any specific actions 

NHS England will ensure that your individual data and screening history is held      

securely and only accessible by the healthcare professionals directly involved in 

your care. Health Intelligence will only access information that is relevant to your 

individual healthcare. The information will not be used for any other purpose.  


